
 

 

 

 

March 21, 2020 
 
Dear OLOL Parents, 
 
Thank you. Thank you for pivoting out of nowhere and doing what you do. Our lives have 
forever....changed in a blink of an eye. This week; close the books, shut down the computers, iPads and 
tablets. Try to recharge, get ready for the long haul. O-OLOL(Online - Our Lady Of Lourdes) will begin 
again on March 30, 2020. 
 
During our next phase; our teachers will have more virtual contact with your children; our students. We 
hope to provide as much normalcy as possible in the upcoming days. 
 
The only date that we know of at this time, is an evaluation of the situation on April 15, 2020. 
 
Stay safe. WE ARE IN THIS TOGETHER.  THIS TOO SHALL PASS. 
 
OUR LADY OF LOURDES PRAY US. 
ST. BERNADETTE PRAY FOR US. 
 
God is good.. 
 
Call us, Text us, Email us 
 
 
The Administration Team 
Our Lady of Lourdes Parish School 
14000 SW 112 Street 
Miami, FL  33186 
(305)386-8446 


